From: UCI Police Department - UCI Police Department

To: All UCI Academics, All UCI Staff, Campus Employees. All UCI Students
Subject: Crime Alert: Stolen Vehicles
Date: Thursday, March 22, 2018 5:10:10 PM

Location: UCI East Parking Structure and second floor balcony of Aldrich Hall.

UCI Police Department received reports of a stolen car and an electric golf cart. A black
Acura RSX Type-S was taken from the East Parking Structure between 3/12/18 at about
8:18am and 3/14/18 at about 7:45am and was subsequently found on 3/19/18 by LAPD
stripped of its transmission, engine, and car seats.

On 3/19/18 it was reported that an unknown suspect took an electric motorized cart, Club Car
Villager 6, belonging to UCI Irvine Admissions between 03/15/08 at approximately 7pm and
03/19/2018 at approximately 8:30am.

Although we believe these two incidents are unrelated, we are compelled to notify the UCI
community due to the Clery Act. Should you have information that could be helpful to these
investigations, please contact UCI Police Department at 949-824-5223.

Safety Tips:

Ensure that all doors are locked and fully close all windows (including sunroof).

Never leave purses, wallets, electronics or other valuables in plain sight.

Carry the car registration and insurance card with you. Don't leave personal identification
documents in the car.

In emergency situations or during crimes in progress, dial 9-1-1 or use an emergency blue
phone available on campus.

Sincerely,
Jorge Cisneros, Chief
UCIPD

UCI Crime Alerts are released by the UCI Police Department when certain crimes are reported
on or near UCI property, in compliance with federal law. These Crime Alerts provide
information about campus safety situations and allow campus community members to take
precautions for personal safety.
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